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Information Letter no. 04-2012 

 
 

Dear Member Federations, 

 

On behalf of our Referees Commission and also of the Bratislava organisers of the next 

European U-23 Championships we kindly ask you to nominate your referees for this 

event, again your first choice and second choice, and if possible also female referees. 

Please give us also the email-address of your referee, his categories, and his birth date 

in order not to check these details at other places.   

 

To avoid unnecessary cancellations please make absolutely sure that your referee is 

available for the whole period of 25
th

 to 29
th

 May 2012, which means arriving on 24
th

 

and leaving 29
th

 or 30
th

 May. 

 

Please also note the deadline for this nomination; we need your information until 

 

19.02.2012 (deadline!) 

 
The commission will then choose very quickly the referees and they will be informed 

immediately afterwards. As always, all expenses (travel, accomodation, visa, per diem) 

will be covered by the organisers. Referees are insured by the EFC/CEE. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Max W.F. Geuter 

 
General Secretariate 

Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 

                 Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info 

              www.eurofencing.info 


